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JIV’S 50th CONVENTION 
In Kuala Lumper 

 hosted by Malaysia Hoo-Hoo Club #275 
 

“The Cats are Plenty in 2020” 
 

16th to 20th April 2020 
 

Register as soon as you can if you are intending to come 
 as it would be of great assistance to Clarence 

 and the Convention Committee of the Malaysian Club 275 
to organise events. 

 
The Malaysia Club 275 have planned a very comprehensive program including 

The Gala Dinner at the Petronus Towers, this is a fantastic venue. 
Tours to make sure you don’t miss anything in KL 

and our participation in the award winning Hoo-Hoo Forestry Fun Run 
 

As at this point if time the Convention will be going ahead and as long as the Secretary receives your 
clubs delegate voting form and or proxy, we will have a quorum. 

 
PLEASE do reconsider attending at present there is no travel restriction into  

Malaysia from Australia or New Zealand.  
 

We will need to have your opinions on the following motions let your President/ Secretary know if 
you have an opinion. 

There are three motions to be voted on at the AGM and they are: 
 
MOTION 1 
 
That the proposal for the setting up of a Convention Fund in principal be approved 
 
Explanatory notes: 
 
Auckland Club 248 had made a proposal which was presented to the Board for the setting up of a 
convention fund to assist any club holding a JIV Convention.  The proposal is attached. 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
MOTION 2 
 
 That the financial year for JIV be changed from 1st January to 31st December to 1st April  to  
31 March each year and to hold the convention in July or August.   
 
Explanatory Notes: 
 
The Supreme 9 is part of the HHI board.  It was changed 8 years ago so that it would not clash with the 
HHI convention.  If the JIV Convention was changed back to August as it will not make much difference 
now to attendances at either convention. 
 
If we had our AGM in August, the Supreme 9 will then come in at HHI in September and therefore there 
would be no cross over time with this role. 
 
 If accepted at the AGM in April 2020 we would then have a period of some 16months until it was bought 
into line with the new dates (Jan to Dec 2020 12 months, then Jan to March 2021 3 months = 15 months) 
 
MOTION 3 
 
 The AGM of JIV is to be held no later than the 1st week of August  
 
Explanatory Notes: 
 
If Motion 2 is accepted by the members at the AGM, then this motion under the Constitution of JIV would 
have to be accepted as well. 
 
 
 
 
JIV’S SECRETARY AND TREASURER 
 
Contact Heather on jivsecretary@iinet.net.au for anything Secretarial. 
Contact Trish on jiv.treasurer@outlook.com for anything Financial 

 
Health Happiness and Long Life 

 
 

“Do not take life too seriously 
You will never get out of it alive” 
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